
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – Class I 

 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held pursuant to Wis. Stat. 

§92.10(6)(c) on Thursday, November 14, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. in Conference Room #B of 

the Vilas County Courthouse, 330 Court Street, Eagle River, Wisconsin, 54521.  The 

hearing concerns the Vilas County 2025-2034 Land and Water Resource Management 

Plan and will be held before the Vilas County Land & Water Conservation Committee.  

Written and oral comments on the draft plan will be taken at that time.  

 

According to the provisions outlined in Wis. Stat. §92.10(6) and Wis. Admin. Code 

§ATCP 50.12, 50.30(3), Vilas County supports a locally led process that enhances 

decision-making during their current revision of the 2025 - 2034 Land and Water 

Resource Management Plan. The County is in the process of identifying land and water 

resource concerns and prioritizing work tasks into a five-year work plan.  The draft plan 

is available for review online at the Northcentral Wisconsin Regional Planning 

Commission website or upon request from the Vilas County Land and Water 

Conservation office, 330 Court Street, Eagle River, Wisconsin from 8:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Monday through Friday.   

 

For additional information regarding this public hearing, please contact the Land & 

Water Conservation Department of Vilas County at (715) 479-3682.  All interested 

parties will be heard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Legal Notice to be published as a Class 1 notice in the Vilas County News-Review. 




